
Parent-Teacher Association 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Sponsor's Name], 

On behalf of the Parent-Teacher Association of [School Name], we would like to extend our 

heartfelt gratitude for your generous sponsorship contribution of [Amount or Item]. Your support 

plays a vital role in enhancing the educational experience for our students. 

Your contribution will help us [briefly describe how the contribution will be used, e.g., fund 

school activities, purchase educational materials, etc.]. We truly appreciate your commitment to 

our community and your belief in the importance of quality education. 

Thank you once again for your support. We look forward to continuing to work together for the 

betterment of our students. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

Parent-Teacher Association 

[School Name] 

[Contact Information] 


